Pre K 1 February 2017 Newsletter



At Merryhill School, we provide a positive and nurturing learning environment where children are prepared for their future through friendship, teacher guidance and a thoughtful and engaging curriculum."

This Month We are Learning...

About the different habitats where animals live and try to understand why they live where they live. Through pictures and our own observations we will tell how animals are similar and how they differ. In math, we will explore the concept of subtraction using manipulatives. In addition, we will work on our phonics and reading.

Don't Forget!

- February 20th Closed for Professional Development Day
- February 14th Valentine Exchange
- Early Bird registration
- February 24th Tooth Fairy

Try This At Home...

Look around your house and ask your child to point to things that are rojo, verde, azul, pardo, Amarillo, etc. In connection with our lesson on animal habitats, ask your child why polar bears have thick hair/fur and why fishes have gills not lungs.

Merryhill Preschool of Trophy Club 50 Village Trail, Trophy Club, Texas 76262 Office: 817-430-8188 http://trophyclub.merryhillschool.com